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CONSUMERS ENERGY POWER POLE REPLACEMENT SEPTEMBER 28,2023 
 
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS OF BRIEF POWER OUTAGE 

 
Consumers Energy will be replacing a power pole on the East edge of the City of Reading on 
Thursday, September 28, 2023, between the hours of 4:30 pm and 7:30 pm. This will cause a 
brief outage to customers living on Maple, Lynn, East, Martin and portions of East Elm and 
Railroad. The City of Reading appreciates your patience while these repairs are being made. 
If you have any questions, please contact Consumers Energy at 1-800-477-5050 

 


